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EAA Chapter 100 is a nonprofit 
association involved in the promotion 
of aviation through adult and youth 
education, hands-on training, building 
and maintenance of experimental 
aircraft, and through community 
awareness programs. 
 
This publication by EAA Chapter 100, 
Inc. is for the use, education and 
occasional enjoyment of its members 
and others. No claim is made for the 
accuracy or applicability of 
information herein. Editorial content is 
the opinion of the contributor not 
necessarily the position of either EAA 
Chapter 100 or the Experimental 
Aircraft Association. 
 
Reader submissions and comments 
are strongly encouraged. 

EAA Chapter 100 Upcoming Events: 
 

See http://RSTGA.44rf.com for detailed 
information on local GA events including 
EAA Chapter 100 events.  Below is a 

summary of our EAA events. 

EAA Chapter 100 Business meeting 
Friday, April 30th 6pm   
Bear’s Den, Byron.  Young Eagles Rally 
planning meeting.  Pancake breakfast 

 
IMC Club meeting 
Wednesday, May 8th 7pm  
(2nd Wed of the month)  
1153 Tompkins Dr NE Byron, MN (Premier 
Security training facility)  Thanks, Dan Walker 
EAA Chapter 100 Hangar flying event 
Saturday, May 11th 9am  
(2nd Saturday of the month for the summer) 
Dodge Center Airport Admin building 

Young Eagles Rally and General Aviation 
Picnic dates- May 18th and September 7th 
Please consider completing the EAA Youth 
Protection training.  It is only required for 
pilots, but I would appreciate it if ground 
volunteers would also participate.  These 

certifications expire after 3 years.  For more information: 
https://www.eaa.org/eaa/youth/free-ye-flights/ye-
volunteers/ye-volunteer-opportunities/eaa-young-eagles-
volunteer-pilots 
 
Please contact me if you did not receive the Signup genius 
invitation.  We are really low on ground volunteers and there 
are plenty of pilot spots available. 

 
AOPA Rusty Pilot course- May 18th 1pm-4pm All the 
information you need is at: 
https://hangar.aopa.org/events/item/52/2332 

Hangar flying 

Business 
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Our monthly hangar events are quite a hit.  Please consider joining us at our next 
meeting on Saturday, May 11th.

 


